
Fishing  –  Dunbar  Rover  is
next round for sea anglers

Bass  Rock  Sea  Angling  Club  host  their
Dunbar Rover on Wednesday, January 23.
The event is the tenth event in the club’s winter league and
the area fishable is Belhaven to Whitesands.

After this event, there are only three rounds left before the
prizes are handed out.

Registration is at 6.30pm at Dunbar Harbour.

Our picture shows one of the organisers Craig Ogilvie (centre)
with other prize winners from a previous round.
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